
From:   Spencer David   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   July 18, 2016

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0038-EX-PL-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

I have contacted Dennis Mailhot at NOAA twice to check on the status of the NOAA Operator's License
approval, most recently on July 8, 2016.  I have not received a response.

Thank you,
David Spencer


